
THIS WEEK, beginning Monday 17th January 2022 

Monday 7.30pm  Kingston District Chamber Music Society Concert 
Tuesday 7.30pm  Church Council Meeting on Zoom 
Thursday 2.00pm  Creative Arts Group 
Saturday 10.00am Wesley’s – Tamil Festival 
Sunday 23rd January 
 10.30am Morning worship led by Duncan Lloyd 
 

Readings and Hymns for this morning’s service 
628 Faithful One, so unchanging 
351 In Christ alone my hope is found 
434 Rock of Ages, cleft for me 
 
John 2: 1-11 (NT p99) 
 

Church Family News 
We are very sad to have to tell you that Pam Wardley lost her battle with 
cancer on Thursday 30th December.  There will be a thanksgiving service 
here on Wednesday 2nd February at 12.30.  We send much love and 
prayers to her daughter Justine, and all the family. 
 

Prayer of the Week 
Almighty God, 
whose Son, Jesus Christ, is the way, the truth and the life, we pray for our 
political leaders and civil servants. 
May we be governed with honesty and integrity, and may the needs of the 
most vulnerable be our priority. 
We also pray for all who have lost loved ones during the pandemic, and 
for those who have keenly felt the isolation and loneliness of much of 
these past two years, that they will know your comfort and peace. Amen  
 

Church Council 
The next meeting of the church council will take place on Tuesday 18th 
January at 7.30pm on Zoom.  Please send any apologies to Richard Bland.  
All are welcome to attend and details of the Zoom meeting can also be 
provided by Richard. richardbland88@hotmail.com 
 

The loose collection for Sunday 9th January was £38.27. 

NHS Care Packages 
In conjunction with Churches Together, we are putting together small 
parcels for members of NHS staff at Kingston Hospital to show our 
appreciation for their hard work and dedication.  We would be very 
grateful for your donations of edible treats plus nice toiletries and 
anything else that you think would be appreciated – what would you like 
to receive?  A basket for donations is in Wesley’s and proceeds from 
yesterday’s coffee morning will be used to buy further items. 
 

Bereavement Café  
We are looking to expand our team of volunteer listeners for the monthly 
Bereavement Café.  This is a valuable service to the local community and 
the pandemic has made it even more so.  Training is provided by Princess 
Alice Hospice in Esher and their next course takes place there on Friday 4th 
and Friday 11th February from 10am to 4pm both days.  If you would like 
to know more please speak to Hilary. 
 

Service for Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 
The above service will take place here on Tuesday 25th January at 7.30pm 
led by Karl and various people from Churches Together in Malden.   
Do come along and join in. 
 

Wesley’s Rota 
The gaps that Rosie the Rota Rabbit needs help filling over the next two 
weeks are as below.  Please help if you can, thank 
you: 
Monday 17th (one) TOMORROW SO URGENT! 
Tuesday 18th (one)  Monday 31st (two) 
Monday 24th (two)  Tuesday 1st February (one) 
Tuesday 25th (one)  Thursday 3rd (one) 
  Friday 4th (two) 
 

mailto:richardbland88@hotmail.com


Services at Kingston Methodist Church 
Kingston church has decided to resume Sunday evening services.  They will 
take place once a month, on the third Sunday of each month, beginning 
with the service on Sunday 16th January.  Please note that the start time 
will be 6pm, not the old time of 6.30pm. 
 
The evening services will be more traditional, with the organ rather than 
the music group.  Anyone from around the Circuit is welcome to attend.  
 

Flower Rota 
There is a small band of dedicated flower arrangers who provide the 
beautiful arrangements we are treated to in church every week.  After the 
service, the flowers are distributed to people we know who would 
appreciate them.  The money for the flowers is provided by different 
people every week, sometimes more than one person.  There are several 
vacancies available for sponsoring the flowers so if you think this sounds 
like something you would like to contribute to, please speak to Julia 
Morton.  Sadly with the death of Pam Wardley we have lost one of our 
most talented flower arrangers so if you feel that you would like to have a 
go at arranging the flowers, we would love to hear from you. 
The stewards are also grateful for suggestions of who might appreciate the 
church flowers after the services. 

 
    This week’s Church flowers were kindly donated by Caroline Marsden and 

arranged by Julia Morton. 
 

 
Church contact information – website www.newmaldenmethodistchurch.com 

Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge (Minister) 07932 242789 karl.rutlidge@methodist.org.uk 
 n/a Monday 
Mrs Sarah Moore (Administrator) 020 8942 1288 (Church Office)    nmmc@hotmail.co.uk 
 (Mon & Wed 10am - 2pm) 
Hilary Warner (Wesley's Coffee Bar Development Worker) nmmc.wesleys@hotmail.com  
Mrs Julie Haines 020 8395 0202 juliehaines53@gmail.com 
Mrs Alison Bullett (Temporary Steward) 020 8942 0666 alison.bullett@blueyonder.co.uk 
Mrs Julia Morton (Steward) 020 8942 2657 juliamorton@virginmedia.com 
 

Notices sheet entries to nmmc@hotmail.co.uk or call 020 8942 1288 by 2pm Thursday 
 
All songs or hymns printed by NMMC are covered by @CCLI Licence No. 4804 

 
 
 
 

Sunday 16th January 2022 
Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
led by David Fullbrook 

 
 
 
 

WELCOME 
 

It is good to have you with us today, sharing in our Worship.  If you are a 
visitor, new to the area, or just beginning to attend this Church, we hope 
you will feel at home, and that you will come again. 
 
Tea or coffee is served in the Welcome Area (Wesley’s) after Morning 
Worship.  Please stay so that we can get to know one another. 
 
So that we may keep in touch, please fill in your details on the Welcome 
card in the church chairs.   
 

Large print hymn books and Korean-English Bibles are available:  

 

한영성경을 사용하고 싶으시면 안내하시는 분에게 이야기해 주세요. 
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